
Missing  person  –  police
seeking  information  about
Edinburgh teenager

Police  Scotland  is  appealing  for
information to help trace 13-year-
old Caitlin Doherty from Edinburgh.
Caitlin was last seen in Downie Terrace at around 4pm on
Monday, 27 June, 2022.

She is described as being around five foot two inches tall,
with shoulder length hair which is half red in colour and half
brown in colour. Her ears are pierced.

When last seen she was wearing black jogging bottoms, black
crop top, black hooded top and white trainers.

Inspector Scott Casey, Corstorphine Police Station said :

“We are growing increasingly concerned for the welfare of
Caitlin. This is an extremely worrying time for her family and
friends.

“Officers are carrying out extensive searches and reviewing
CCTV  in  an  effort  to  trace  her  but  there  have  been  no
confirmed sightings of her.

“I  would  urge  anyone  who  has  any  information  on  Caitlin
whereabouts or who has had contact with her to call Police
Scotland on 101, quoting 2159 of Monday, 27 June, 2022.”
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